Tiddy Hall Centenary Tiddy Hall Centenary Calendar

Tiddy Hall celebrates its centenary in 2012. The events below are planned by the Trustees and friends of Tiddy throughout the year to commemorate 100 years of our beloved hall. We will try to keep you informed of all that is going on, issue by issue. Please make a note in your diary of these dates and do be sure not to miss anything.

It promises to be a year to remember.

Acousticana folk night, Saturday 11th February local live folk talent at its best. Ascott songsters evening concert Sunday 25th March home-grown talent unleashed! Watch this space for THE BIG WEEKEND of 1st, 2nd and 3rd of June with our tea party, barn dance and big lunch.

Ascott Songsters Sing For You

On March 25th 2012 at 6pm in Tiddy

Hall, the Ascott Songsters will be putting on an evening of songs from well known musicals of the 20th Century.



Now we turn to raising funds for our great Tiddy Hall.

How lucky we are to have such a facility and how diverse are the ways of using it! This year sees all of us making the centenary of the hall a special reason for putting on our latest

A Good Tune

The idea is to bring

a smile to your face, and remind you that a good tune never dies!

From the early days, this group has met in my house on Mondays to work out our programmes and we have grown in size as well as enthusiasm. With cajoling and encouragement and many good natured laughs, we have been able to entertain many, and raise money for Cancer Research.

concert.

All funds raised will be for Tiddy Hall, and we will give you an evening to remember, with rousing choruses, lovely solos, tasty nibbles, and a chance to buy a glass of wine at the bar.

Keep your eyes peeled to get your tickets for this 'not to be missed' fun evening! **Daphne Abe.**

Artists Who Performed at October Folk Night

Let's not forget **Mark Pidgeon** who was one of the local artists who contributed to this magnificent evening, packed out with grateful fans and raising over a thousand pounds.

Postal Increase for The Wychwood

As from 1st April 2012, the charge for an annual postal subscription will go up from £8 to £9 including postage to anywhere in the UK. We hope our readers will agree that the magazine is still a snip at the price. There is no increase for local subscriptions.